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Minutes of a meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group held at 7.30pm on Monday 15th December 2014 
in the Community Room, Cannington Village Hall
Present: 

Members: Alex Reed, Sarah Jansons, Alan Beasley, Dave Popham, Rob Morgan, Alex Bullock and Lisa Bullock
Chair: Brian Stother
Public: Paul Kilfoyle and Peter Keane
Clerk: Tina Gardener
Apologies

Apologies were accepted from Steve Dart, Joan Salmon
Mandy Goddard and Jo Widdecombe were unable to attend the meeting.

Minutes of the meeting held on 1st December 2014

The minutes of the meeting held on 1st December 2014 were agreed. 
Matters arising
The Clerk had contacted the Community Development Foundation who stated that the grant of £7,000 awarded for the production of the NHP was unable to be extended beyond 31st December 2014. The grant can be moved between budget headings and all expenditure must be incurred by 31st December 2014 although the physical payments can be made after this date. It was agreed to use the remaining grant for stationery and postage, update to the website and a final leaflet drop within the parish. There is currently just under £1300 grant remaining.
Timeline Plan
It was agreed to consult until 31st January 2014. We need to liaise with Mandy Goddard regarding her availability to produce the plan.
Website and online surveys update

We need to continue to promote the website and obtain an analysis of the number of hits it is getting.
The response to the online consultations for businesses and the youth were disappointing. 

It was agreed to produce a general survey.
Feedback from Community Engagements
The feedback from the last consultation held on 29th November 2014 was in line with the previous consultations.
Any other business
It was agreed that a leaflet will be sent out early in the new year which will include the consultation forms for Housing, Recreation, Youth and Business which can be returned to the Parish Council Room. 
It was agreed to ask the website designer to put these forms on the website so that they can also be returned electronically, this would be subject to timing and costing.

The NHP steering group must make sure they consult with adjoining Parishes.
Date of next meeting

The next meeting will be held on Monday 5th January 2015 at 7.30pm.
The following meeting will be held on Monday 19th January 2015 with the Parish Council.

The meeting closed at 8.40pm
Signed……………………………………… Date………………………                          
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